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NEW RECRUITING SITE! 

Welcome Newcastle!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Image "Five Bridges, Quayside, Newcastle Upon Tyne" 

by Andrew Whitaker 

With Newcastle approved 

to start recruitment we 

now have 11 sites and a 

further 3 currently going 

through the R&D process. 

 

As always please do get in 

touch with us if you need 

any resources, or if you 

have any questions. 

Sam.harding@speech-

therapy.org.uk 

           0117 414 3957 
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Estimated percentage of eligible participants recruited at each site 
to end of April 2017 

Number of participants recruited in April 2017 

April proved to be a slow month for recruitment to the speech and 
language study, although recruitment to the main cleft study remains 
steady.  Fingers crossed that the new parents will be willing to take part 
in this aspect of the work. 
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